
August 24, 2016

David Soule, P.E.
Rio Grande Engineering
9171 Glendale Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87122


Re:	Desert Sands Subdivision
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 8-16-16 (N09D014)


Dear Mr. Soule,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 8-22-16 the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC Permit for grading and Building Permit with the following condition:

The silt fence should go across the entire eastern edge until the street is built.

	The plan is not approved to be included in the Work Order Construction Plans as it does not appear to contain sediment BMPs for the construction in the Colobel ROW or any utility cuts in 98th st, if necessary.  Please provide a copy of the master paving plan and master utility plan from the Work Order Construction plans. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				







C:	email, 
